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Centralia Christian School is excited to outline our plan for reopening the school 

in-person this Fall.  Our mission, vision and purpose remain as strong as ever. We 

are, as always, committed to pursuing Christ in character, academics and service 

in order to train our future leaders to use their hearts, heads and hands for Christ. 

Our commitment to providing an outstanding education has not wavered despite 

these times.  Together with our administrative team, faculty, staff and 

stakeholders, we have developed the following guidelines, which we will continue 

to refine, to provide a safe, stable, secure and nurturing environment for our 

students, families, staff and volunteers. 

The 2020-2021 school year will continue to offer Christ-centered programs and 

proven teaching methods coupled with new and effective strategies to help our 

students pursue lives of Godly leadership and service, academic rigor, and 

individual responsibility and integrity based on the moral absolutes of God’s 

Word. 
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OSPI APPROVED PRIVATE SCHOOL 

SCHOOL STARTS ON CAMPUS:  SEPTEMBER 2, 2020 



 

CCS is following health recommendations to ensure in-person schooling remains as safe as possible.  The 

following updates to our school will be used at the start of Fall and will be modified as needed. 

 

 



 

CCS remains one of the best places to learn in our community with a commitment to keeping students’ lives and 

learning as routine as possible.  Our new strategies are designed to keep students and staff safe. Our quality 

education and supportive community is dedicated to meeting each student’s needs. 

  


